
A SUMMARY OF THE MINUTES OF THE  
GLEN RIDGE PLANNING BOARD  

HELD IN THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING 
 

July 15, 2020 
 

 
Statement of Open Public Meetings Act & Roll Call 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM, and Mr. DeLine read the Sunshine Act Notice. 
This meeting was held virtually. 
 
The roll was called.  
 
PRESENT:  Councilor Morrow 
 Mason, Chair 
 Mehrotra, Vice Chair 
 Dawson 
 R. Morrow 
 Robinson  
 Meyer 
 Turiano 
 Trembulak, Esq. 
 DeLine, Secretary  
 
ABSENT: Hegarty 
 Fields 
  
Welcome 
Mr. Mason welcomed the members to meeting.   
 
Adoption of the May 20, 2020 Minutes 
On motion by Vice Chair Mehrotra, seconded by Mr. Turiano, the Minutes of the May 20, 2020 
meeting were adopted. 
 
Public Hearing of the 2020 Master Plan Re-examination Report 
Jeffrey Janota was in attendance of the meeting for H2M Associates. Mr. DeLine stated that 
all the public noticing requirements were met under the Municipal Land Use Law, and no 
comments had been received from the public. There were no members of the public at the 
hearing to comment on the Re-examination Report. Mr. Janota updated the Board with the 
changes that were made based on the Board members comments from the May meeting. 
Councilor Morrow asked whether the Borough should include some discussion of the impacts 
of COVID-19 on planning in the Borough. Jeff Janota said he would write up an addendum for 
inclusion into the Re-examination Report. Mr. Trembulak informed the Board they could adopt 
the Re-examination Report as presented tonight, and adopt the COVID-19 addendum at a later 
date if they wished. 
 
Master Plan Re-examination Report Adoption 
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On motion by Mr. Morrow, seconded by Ms. Robinson, the 2020 Master Plan Re-examination 
Report was adopted by role call vote. All present members voted in favor of adoption. 
 
Public Comment 
Chair Mason opened the meeting to public comment.  No comments were made. 
 

Adjournment 
On motion by Vice-Chair Mehrotra, seconded by Mr. Dawson, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Erik DeLine, PP/AICP 
Secretary 


